Choctaw Housing Authority receives $8.6 million in stimulus money
Friday, 21 August 2009 16:19

HUGO — The Choctaw Housing Authority has received notification they will receive $8.6 million
of stimulus money to build an additional 72 Independent Living Homes for senior citizens in five
sites across southeastern Oklahoma. A large portion of that amount, $4.6 million, was awarded
through the American Recovery and Reinvestment Act formula, and the other $4 million was
awarded competitively. Only 61 of the 436 tribes who applied received any of those competitive
grant funds.

Deputy Director of the Choctaw Housing Authority Duane Winship said the success of receiving
the funding from the stimulus package was largely due to the foresight of Chief Gregory E. Pyle

and the Tribal Council.

Get the full story by subscribing to the Online Edition: http://www.hugonews.com/transitionHDN
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